
MINUTES OF A MEETING OF EAST MEON PARISH COUNCIL PLANNING 
COMMITTEE

Held at East Meon Village Hall on 26 February, 2024 at 5pm.

Present: Cllr Ridgeon (Chair of the Planning Committee), Cllr Ritchie and Cllr Hales. 
No representatives of the applicant or members of the public attended the meeting.

Having strongly objected to the application, the 3 members of the Planning 
Committee,  met to consider Planning Application SDNP/23/04578/FUL 
Telecommunication Site North of the Reservoirs. 

Cllr Ridgeon opened the meeting and welcomed his co-Councillors. He confirmed 
that 3 Cllrs had read all the on-line application documents. We discussed the 
concerns set out in our objection notice one more time and reconfirmed those 
contents. In addition, we noted that the short 3km distance to the better suited Butser 
Hill needs to placed in the context of an 80km intersite cell distance. 

There still being no other attendees or late arrivals, we closed the meeting at 
5:45pm.


